NATIONAL ASSEMBLY  

QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY 

PARLIAMENTARY QUESTION NO: 381

DATE OF QUESTION: 06 MARCH 2015

DATE OF SUBMISSION: 20 MARCH 2015

Dr M S Motshekga (ANC) to ask the Minister of Justice and Correctional Services: 

(a) By when does he intend to re-introduce the Traditional Courts Bill [B1-2012] and (b) which sectors will be consulted to ensure that it becomes representative of the aspirations of the people of South Africa? NO404E

REPLY 

I intend to introduce a revised Traditional Courts Bill into Parliament towards the end of the 2015 session of Parliament, around November 2015 or as soon as possible thereafter.

The Bill will be preceded by a dialogue with all stakeholders and the broad public.  The outcomes of this dialogue will inform the contents of the revised Bill.  The dialogue and the contents of the Bill will be communicated with women’ s groups, rural communities, traditional leaders, academics, the legal profession and representatives of civil society, in particular, in addition to being made available for general public consultation. 
